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Overall Final Design

• Two lanes in each direction 

maintained on U.S. 1

• Suggested U.S. 1 speed through 

the roundabout is 25 mph

• Matanzas Woods Parkway will 

have two lanes entering the 

roundabout, with single exit 

lanes, on both sides of U.S. 1

• Pedestrian crossings 

• Will include landscaping and 

highway lighting



Construction Schedule

• Project letting: May 22, 2019

• Notice to Proceed: July 26, 2019

• Work start: August 2019

• Contract time: 250 days

• Contractor: P&S Paving, Inc.

• Construction cost: Approx. $2.6M



Phase 1A Activity

• Reduce speed on U.S. 1 to 45 mph

• Close Matanzas Woods Parkway at U.S. 1

• Close inside lanes of U.S. 1, reducing traffic to one 
outside lane in each direction

• Construct temporary 

pavement

• Begin utility adjustments

• Begin reconstructing 

Matanzas Woods Parkway



Phase 1 Activity

• Shift traffic to inside of 
U.S. 1 onto newly 
constructed temporary 
pavement

• Maintain one NB and one 
SB travel lane on U.S. 1

• Construct outside of 
roundabout

• Install drainage

• Complete construction on 
Matanzas Woods Parkway





Phase 2 Activity

• Shift traffic to outside 
lanes of U.S. 1

• Open Matanzas Woods 
Parkway to right-in, right-
out traffic (e.g., NB U.S. 
1 to EB Matanzas Woods 
Parkway will be open)

• Complete construction of 
the roundabout

• Mill and resurface U.S. 1 
through the project limits





Landscaping & Lighting

• Center of roundabout will be 
planted with Date Palm, 
Perennial Peanut and Pink 
Muhly Grass

• New highway lighting will be 
installed along U.S. 1 and 
Matanzas Woods Parkway 
approaching the roundabout

• Grass median



Other Improvements

• Improved drainage

• Pedestrian crosswalks 
with refuge islands

• New sidewalk to 
connect the trails 
along U.S. 1

• Bike lanes

• New signage and 
pavement markings



Public Outreach

• Stakeholder meeting with 
local officials

• Individual meetings with 
businesses and residents

• Project flyer distributed via 
U.S. Mail to roughly 2,700 
property owners

• Project updates via email, 
social media and news media 
as needed throughout the 
project, especially ahead of 
new traffic patterns



CFLRoads Website

Access project documents and information online



Project Contacts

Glenn Raney

FDOT Project Manager

386-740-3524

michael.raney@dot.state.fl.us

Carolyn Fitzwilliam

Community Outreach Coordinator

386-740-3566 or 407-637-7461

carolyn.fitzwilliam@dot.state.fl.us

Dwight Grube, FDOT DeLand Construction Manager – 386-740-3482
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